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RAHA|.L AM\0.M?ES $1,253,000 MILLICN GIANT FCR CUVMNITY HEALTH SYSTEWS

WASHINGIONDC-&#39;IheDepartmentofHealthandH1m1anServiceshas

awarded $1,253,203 for Fiscal Year 1992 to Community Health Systems,

Inc. in Beckley, West Virginia, according to U.S. Rep. Nick J. Rahall,

(D�WV) .

The Community Health Center Project, under the direction of the

Public Health Service Act, is a 25 year program of the HHS, whose

priority is on general health care service and maintenance in rural or

urban underserved areas .

"The Community Health Systems, Inc. has been serving the needs of

Southern West Virginians for a number of years with or without

compensation. �Ihis $1 million plus award is critical for the

continuation of these services to those who need them most," heralded

Rahall .
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